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Dear Cielo Vista Parents,

It is the goal of Cielo Vista Elementary to have a safe, bully-free
environment.

Please be advised:

Bullying can be:

* Making rude gestures

= Calling names

= Being rude or impolite

= Spreading stories and rumors

* Teasing

“ Keeping someone out of the group

= Hurting someone physically

" Any form of discrimination based on disability, gender, race, or religion.
* Using any form of technology to verbally hurt someone (Cyberbullying)

Some forms of bullying involve criminal behavior like carrying weapons,
vandalizing property, stealing, taking lunch/lunch money etc.

Cielo Vista teachers will have a vital role in preventing bullying. Our teachers
have been educated on bullying prevention both at the campus and district level.
Teachers will use every opportunity in the classroom to hold discussions with
their students that bullying is not tolerated in the classroom, in the hallways, on
the playground, or anywhere in the school.

The school counselor, teachers and administration will consistently ensure
students that if anyone has a problem with bullying that he/she can talk to any

adult they feel comfortable on campus in person or by writing a note about what
happened.

Cielo Vista administration will immediately take action when any outcry of
bullying occurs. A full investigation will take place when bulling issues are
reported, and everyone involved will be treated fairly (Ensure Due Process).
Parents will be informed of bullying incidents involving their child.
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Pamphlets and presentations on information regarding bullying/cyberbullying will
be available for parents throughout the year.

If you want fo anonymously report a bullying incident, please go to episd.org
website under student and parent services. Click anonymous alerts and that will
guide you to the reporting system. The link is
http://anonymousalerts.com/elpascisd/

If you have any further concerns or questions regarding bullying, please feel to
contact Mrs. Cordero (Assistant Principal) at 915-236-8375. Let us have a
great bullying-free year!



